

Fundraising to fight heart disease and save lives



St Anthony's Catholic Primary School has taken part in

AllStar Games

and raised an amazing

£1053.46

to support the British Heart Foundation's life saving research.

Amanda Bringans

Director of Fundraising, British Heart Foundation

FIGHT FOR EVERY HEARTBEAT

bhf.org.uk

© British Heart Foundation 2017, a registered charity in England and Wales (225971) and Scotland (SC039426).



Ms Liz Parsons St. Anthony's Catholic Primary School High Street Saltney CH4 8SG

24 July 2018

Ref: 8-15702051

British Heart Foundation Lyndon Place 2096 Coventry Road Sheldon Birmingham B26 3YU

T 0300 330 3322 E supporterservices@bhf.org.uk W bhf.org.uk

Dear Ms Parsons

Congratulations - you smashed it! You and your AllStars hopped, skipped, jumped and trained your way across the AllStar Games finish line. It's a great achievement and we hope you all enjoyed it.

We want to say a huge thank you to you and everyone who took part and raised an amazing £1,053.46 for life saving research. It's thanks to your efforts that we can continue to save lives and keep families together.

The money you've raised will help the British Heart Foundation continue the fight for every heartbeat. For example with your help we could provide a heart attack patient with a specialist nurse, or help a scientist research how to prevent heart conditions in new born babies.

Most of all, your support gives us hope for a future where no one loses a loved one prematurely to heart disease.

So as a big thank you to all of you, we've included a certificate to recognise your amazing achievement. Why not put it somewhere where everyone can see it, as a reminder of your AllStar games and your incredible support of life saving research?

Thank you again for fundraising to fight heart disease and save lives.

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Pullen

Customer Service Centre Manager

FIGHT FOR EVERY HEARTBEAT

bhf.org.uk